
 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 2014 

 

 

Dear Rochelle Park Community, 

 As the school district moves forward with the referendum projects approved by the community 

in December 2013, the Rochelle Park Board of Education intends to periodically apprise the community 

of the progress of our construction projects. 

Mr. Charles Koch, of Environetics, our Architect of Record, has been contracted by the Board of 

Education to lead our school district on its journey in transforming the Midland school #1 into a 21st 

century state of the art facility.  

The Board of Education is very excited about the proposed upgrades and renovations at Midland School 

#1. I encourage you to visit our school website at http://rp.bergen.org to follow our developmental 

progress of the infrastructure repairs, renovations and building security enhancements as we are 

transformed into a state of the art facility our community is certain to be proud of!  

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Dr. Dennis McDonald Interim Superintendent 

mcdonald@rp.bergen.org or myself jesposito@rp.bergen.org. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Robert Jay Esposito 
Rochelle Park School District 
Board of Education President 
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